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Balsall EAT                                                                                                  Al faisals
Balsall Eat – our culinary sampling of the restaurants of Balsall Heath had some very pleasant evenings out last year. The first of 2012 is at Al Faisals on Stoney Lane (opposite Brunswick Road and next to Wilton Road). This restaurant was extensively refurbished in 2005 and is now one of the most impressive in the area. The food is very good too! It is Kashmiri in origin with a huge open plan kitchen so you can see what is going on. If you wish to join us then please let me (Chris) know asap and come along at 7pm on Monday 30th January. 
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On Sunday, October 16th an amaz-
ing journey took place in Balsall
Heath. The Balsall Heath History
Society brought the local area to life
by hosting an interactive history trail
along the Moseley Road. At regular
intervals, interesting characters
appeared to tell us stories of their
lives, the buildings around us and
events that had shaped Balsall
Heath as we now know it. Dramatic
insights into the local area’s past
included the 1791 Church and King

Riots and the horse which was
known for wandering away from

its post at the 19th century Fire
Station. The highlight of the trail for
me was, without a doubt, outside
the site which used to house the
Sherbourne Road Zoo.

As we watched a re-enactment
of a slightly frazzled zoo keeper,
everybody jumped a mile when
the sounds of a real (escaped) lion
sounded from behind us. We all

turned on the spot to discover that
the ferocious roars were emanating
from a strategically placed car.

The members of the society were
obviously enjoying themselves,
with well rehearsed monologues,
excellent audience participation and
some tactfully made political asides.
The History trail was an adventure
which is an excellent example of
true community spirit.

Lindsay Jane Brown




Mary Street                                                                         waiting for the tram

 Second photo from Kay Wilton of Mary Street. This is circa 1948 and is a photograph not previously known to exist unless you are a tram fanatic. In many cases photographs are kept because of the main focal interest to the holder – in this case trams – and not because, for example in this case, it shows a street scene. Our photograph indexing group are working hard to ensure all the Society’s collection is being cross-referenced with all points of interest.

NEXT MEETING: 23rd February   THE CO-Op in BIRMINGHAm & BALSALL HEATH
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Anthony Chew visits us for this talk. The Co-Op will have memories for everyone of “a certain age”. The one here was on the corner of Balsall Heath Road and Upper Cox Street. A lady on the Birmingham History Forum recalls that: “We moved to 195 Balsall Heath Road. On the opposite corner was the Co-op. Remember the tubes flying across the ceiling to the banker in the glass office then he or she would return it and the change and receipt would be in the canister? Opposite further down was the Maypole (where you could get your butter cut, patted, laid in greaseproof paper and then folded up. Cheese was cut with the wire on a wooden board and you could buy broken biscuits as well.) 195 was a cafe at first then it became a second-hand shop and mum called it 'Bargain Corner'.
THE HISTORY TRAIL                                                             REVIEW BY MOSELEY B13
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